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Senator Urquhart asked: 

Is there any more funding for Indigenous Protected Areas? 

Answer: 

The Indigenous Protected Area programme is funded under the National Landcare 

Programme. Indigenous Protected Areas have a notional allocation of $64.4 million over four 

years to 2017-18. Of this funding $58.7 million is contractually uncommitted. 

The Australian Government is committed to the continued success of the Indigenous 

Protected Area programme and the outstanding outcomes it provides.  


